
8th  April 2021 
 

Kia ora parents and caregivers 

As a reminder, please note that the tradition of meeting with teachers at the end of the term 
has been modified so that you are able to access your child’s teacher anytime.  Please make  
arrangements when ready.  The information you receive from the teacher should be up to date, 
relevant and pertinent.  Be mindful that organising an appointment in advance allows staff to 
prepare. 

Next term we are planning on having a fundraising hangi during the 3rd week of the term, we 
will also have a twilight gala at the end of the term as well.  These two fundraisers are designed 
to assist with the cost of travelling to Waitangi in term 3.  One further fundraiser may be       
necessary, you will be advised in term 2, should this be the case. 

Our second Teacher Only Day is set for Friday April 16th, this is also the last day of term 1. 

Regards 

Mr Richard Wilkinson—Principal 

 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
 

APRIL—Paengawhāwhā 

14th  Year 8 End of Term Trip 

16th   Last Day of Term 1—Teacher Only Day—NO  

  SCHOOL THIS DAY 

 

MAY—Haratua 

3rd  First day of Term 2 

 

 

 

Our school is now 

providing breakfast 

and lunch in school. 

Please like our school 

facebook page to    

receive regular        

updates and             

information. 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

From The Principal’s Desk… 
Kia ora tatou katoa 
  
Having arrived at Miller Avenue School in August 2020 amidst the challenge of COVID, I wanted 
to connect with our community to thank those who have taken the time to reciprocate the     
connection.  My wife, Maude and I have settled into Paeroa life and thoroughly enjoy working 
alongside new friends and whanau.  MAS has the potential and personnel to absolutely fly, 
building the capability of our staff and making some subtle, but helpful changes has been         
evident.  I would welcome your voice in this process too, please take the time to drop in some 
day and talk to me about your aspirations for your child and for this school.  
  
Finally, my experiences of international education and past schools I’ve led, tells me that 
'reflection' is a key ingredient for success.  Understanding how we 'can' and 'should' modify our 
craft as practitioners should be an organic part of our repertoire. 
  
Kind regards 
Richard Wilkinson—Principal. 

Ruma Rima Reading 
In reading time in Room 5 students have been doing story or article reviews. 

This is Crystal’s reading article review This is Kimberly’s review of a story from reading time 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

   

Te kupu o te reo Maori i  
tenei wiki  

Katakata 

To laugh 
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JUNIOR NETBALL MUSTER 
At this stage so that the kids don’t lose interest, there is going to be another 
muster for the junior age group (Yrs 1 to 4).  This will be held on the 14th 
April.  It will take place from 3.30pm until 5pm at the Paeroa Netball Courts.  
Then we will all break for the school holidays and then straight into our    
season on Wednesday 5th May. 
 
LOST PROPERTY—NAMING OF UNIFORM 
Please remember to name your child’s uniform as we have had a large number of uniform find it’s way 
into our ‘Lost and Found’ basket, unnamed.  It makes it a lot easier to return the uniform items to their 
correct owner if they are clearly named.  If you are missing uniform items please check in the ‘Lost and 
Found’ basket located in the office. 
 
SKOOL LOOP APP 
To keep up to date with events, notices and            
messages, or even use it to send in your child’s         
absentee.  Follow the simple instructions below to 
download our free skool loop app. 

GIMME 5 BAKE SALE TOMORROW 
Thank you to all the families who have been busy   
baking and sending in yummy cakes and slices for    
tomorrow’s bake sale. 
If you wish to order 5 cakes or slices for $5.00 please 
come to the office as we have order forms available.   
Packs will be given to the students tomorrow        
afternoon.  All proceeds will be going towards the 
Year 8 end of term trip. 

Clean empty margarine containers for 

Room 8 please. 

Empty milo, coffee, quik tins, brown paper 

bags and any old but good condition    

hardback cover books for Room 7 please. 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

Children are welcome too! 


